Greetings to you in the name of Christ!
What a remarkable week it has been! I am so thrilled and grateful to be able to share with you some truly incredible news! One of our members has shown wonderful generosity and has offered to the whole church their resources in order to ease some of our financial burdens. They have given $10,000 towards the principle of our building loan and have paid off our entire debt to the bank so that we will be able to pay them the remainder of the loan at 0% interest. I give God great thanks for the generosity of this member and for all of our members! We have been given an incredible gift so that we may continue the work of Christ in our community!
[bookmark: _GoBack]This gift is truly an example of the way that each of our efforts as individual believers becomes that much more powerful when we offer them together as the body of Christ. Because of their generosity, Marlow will be able to continue serving the community faithfully and give fully to our Methodist connection. And through that connection, we serve children of God throughout the entire world! All this begins and is sustained through each of us, giving all that we can and fulfilling the covenant we make as members of Christ’s body through the United Methodist Church. Let us continue to recall the vows we each made when joining as members of the church: “As members of this congregation, will you faithfully participate in its ministries by your prayers, your presence, your gifts, your service, and your witness?”
Let all the people joyfully respond, I do! May God continue to guide us into full participation in the body of Christ this week!
